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Holy Family Catholic Primary School

                Hall Lane, Cronton, Cheshire WA8 5DW

                Tel: 0151 424 3926 Fax: 0151 420 3177

                   Headteacher Mrs J Cook-Hannah
We pray together, play together, learn together.

Tuesday 10th February 2015
Dear Parents / Carers,
During the next half term, the children in Y5 have a few events coming up, which I would like to inform you about. I have arranged for Y5 to participate in a couple of transition lessons at Sts Peter and Paul Catholic College, which will run over 4 consecutive Fridays. The children will be working with Mrs Bayliss, (Y7 form teacher / Design and Technology teacher) and they will be completing 2 cookery sessions each. Due to the size of the catering rooms at P&P, I will have to split the class into 2 groups, with one group going for the first 2 Fridays and the second group attending the final 2 sessions. Children will need to be in school for 8:45am on these days, so that we can arrive at P&P for a 9:15am start. The children will return back to school for about 10:30am. The groups will be as follows:
	Group 1
Friday 6th & Friday 13th March 2015

	Group 2
Friday 20th & Friday 27th March 2015


	Connor Anderson
Niamh Bloor

Charlie Callaghan

Flynn Carney

Eva Cassidy

Isabella Durose

Sam Fay

Melissa Green

Nathan Green

Olivia Hannah

Kate MacVicar

Alfie Mather

Josie Price

Aimee Reilly
	Jessica Riley
Ewan Rodgers

Katherine Sempie

Sophie Sewill

Max Shannon

Daisy Shaw

Poppy Simkin

Jessica Smith

Freya Swift

Charlie Telfer

Jack Tierney

Grace Vine

Eleanor Williams


Also, the School Nurse has booked in sessions for Y5 to talk to them about Health and Hygiene and she will also be starting to talk to them about Puberty. The first session is planned for Monday 2nd March, which is also Parents’ Evening. I know that parents do like to take their child / children home earlier if they have an early appointment, but if it is possible, I would ideally like all of the children to stay in all day to avoid them missing out on any of the information. Mrs Featherstone will also be in the meeting with the children, whilst I am completing the Parents’ Evening meetings. These sessions will run for 2 consecutive Mondays and Mrs Featherstone and I will be continuing the theme of learning with the children throughout the next half term. If you have any questions about the sessions then please do not hesitate in asking me.
Many thanks,

Mrs Quigley
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I give permission for my child 






to participate in the transition sessions at Sts Peter and Paul Catholic College on Friday 6th – Friday 27th March 2015.
Signed: 





(Parent / Carer)


